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Floph's Register of Shippmg,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

17¢h July, 1924,

vy dear Davies,

¥any thanks for your prompt reply %o
ny letter regarding Stewarts Davite.

Ihd:ssnd M;t to My, Mayne, and we are
now writinz to Manchester.

mhe Office copies, referred to 'y you
are available, but as thay refer to two or three
ai1fferent vessels and & get has been raceived for the
vressel in guastion, I think you will agres with e
that it is only right that the planse uged by the Curveyers
cupervieing the construoiion of the davitis should be
#iled for record purposes,

Agaln thanking you and with kind regards,

Yon*s sincerasly,

R, Davies, %so.,
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